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Note from the Committee Chairper-
son
Enclosed with this newsletter is a note
from the troop’s Committee Chairperson,
Marilu Hirschinger. The note includes in-
formation on a coming dues increase, the
winter fundraiser, and permission forms
for 2005.

November and December activities
There will be a day outing to the Wildlife
Experience on November 13. The troop
will have a fundraiser in November.

Wildlife Experience outing
The troop will go to the Wildlife Experi-
ence on November 13. Scouts will see a
movie and explore the museum.

Dues increase
Starting in January, troop dues will in-
crease from $10 to $12. See George Rhods
to check your dues status.

Adult committee positions
Replacements are sought for several troop
committee positions, including Treasurer,
Equipment Coordinator, and Secretary.
Talk to Marilu Hirschinger for more infor-
mation or to volunteer.

November
1 7:15 Troop meeting
8 7:15 Troop meeting
9 7:00 Committee meeting

13 Wildlife Experience outing
15 7:15 Troop meeting
22 7:15 Troop meeting
29 7:15 Troop meeting

December
6 7:15 Troop meeting
7 7:00 Committee meeting

13 7:15 Troop meeting
20 7:15 Troop meeting
27 No meeting

Poinsettia sale
The troop’s winter fundraiser is a poinset-
tia sale. The sale is discussed in more de-
tail in the Committee Chairperson’s note
that accompanies this newsletter. These
are the important dates:
November 1 Order forms distributed
November 15 Order forms due
December 2 Poinsettias delivered

Payment for the plants is taken at the
time of order.

Contact David Fifield (david@bsatroop171.org) with additions to the newsletter.


